
 

 

           August 2022 
Dear Students and Parents, 

 

Welcome to seventh grade and to the Knights team at Mountain View Middle School.  We are looking forward 

to a successful year.  As a student attending Mountain View Middle School, you are expected to live up to and 
maintain certain standards such as having integrity, working diligently, and creating a pleasant atmosphere 

for others around you. 

 
Cumberland Valley has a One to One policy this year.  Students must bring their district issued device to class 

every day. This includes the charger for their device. In the classroom, students may only use the devices when 

they are part of the teacher’s instruction. The CVSD discipline procedures will be utilized when students do 
not follow the stated policies. This year cell phones will not be allowed during the school day and must be 

powered off and put away. This is new and will be enforced schoolwide.  

 

Students will be assigned a locker this year, although we will still permit them to carry backpacks. 

Water bottles (with lid) are also still encouraged. Students may only have water in water bottles at 

school. As in previous years, there is no gum allowed in school. Please ensure that your student does 

not come to school with gum.   
 

Interims will be posted mid-marking period but please check Schoology for more regular grade and 

assignment updates. Parents should check Schoology frequently for updated grades.  Please discuss these 

grades with your child regularly. If you have any questions regarding your child’s grade that he/she cannot 
answer, feel free to contact the teacher directly. We look forward to meeting our Knight students in August! 

 
Here is a list of items that you will need to begin the school year.  Please resupply as needed during the year.   
 
Important Items 

❑ 3-ring binder(s) to secure class handouts, worksheets, workbooks and a supply of notebook paper. 

❑ Pencils and erasers 

❑ A pencil pouch with holes to be kept in the binder 

Calculator (TI-30X IIS Scientific Calculator recommended for Math 7) 
❑ Colored pencils 

❑ Dry erase marker 

❑ A ruler with three holes to store in the binder 
❑ Highlighters 

❑ A supply of index cards 

❑ A book to read for enjoyment whenever you find yourself with some extra time. 
 
Also Helpful: (not required, but may prove useful) 

❑ An age appropriate student dictionary, thesaurus, atlas and almanac 
❑ Folders for reports and notebook collections 

 

The agenda notebooks will be available to any students who request them. This assignment book should go 

home every night so parents can monitor assignments and test/quiz dates. 
 

 

 
 



 

 

Hi, I’m Mrs. Lewis, and I teach social studies. I am 

also the team leader for the Knight team. This is my 

8th year at CV and I can’t wait to meet you this year! 

I hope you had a great summer and are ready for a 

great school year! 

 

Welcome to the Knights team! I’m Mrs. Ruth and I 

teach Math 7. This is my third year at Mountain 

View. I am excited to meet you! I know we will make 

this a great school year!  
 

Get ready to have a blast this year in 7th grade Science 

with Mr. Ratz.  We have a lot of fun labs and 

demonstrations planned throughout the year as we dive 

into chemistry, physics, and astronomy.  

Hello, my name is Mr. Jones, and I am the English 

Language Arts teacher for the Knights. I’m excited for 

another year teaching here at CV. It’s going to be great!  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Teacher Subject Email 

Mrs. K. Ruth 

Mr. M Rau 

Mathematics kruth@cvschools.org  

mrau@cvschools.org  

Mrs. C. Lewis (Team Leader) Social Studies clewis@cvschools.org 

Mr. M. Ratz Science mratz@cvschools.org 

Mr. T. Jones English tjones@cvschools.org  

Mrs. Gieseler/Mrs. Yoder Reading jagieseler@cvschools.org / lyoder@cvschools.org  

Last Name A-D   
Emma Backes 

Last Name E-K 

  Laura Klinger 

Last Name L-R 

  Kayce Heck 

Last Name S-Z 

  Katy Urban 

 

School Counselors ebackes@cvschools.org, lklinger@cvschools.org, 
kheck@cvschools.org, kurban@cvschools.org  

 
 We look forward to meeting our students and starting the school year.  Enjoy the remainder of your 

summer! 

Sincerely, 
       The Teachers on the Knights team 
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